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Teachers provided with financial support for the AY 

2021-22 

Sr. 
No 

Name of teacher Name of conference/ 
workshop attended for 
which financial support 
provided 

Name of the professional 
body for which 
membership fee is 
provided 

Amount of support 
received (in INR) 

1 
Dr. Shubhangee 
Ramaswamy 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

2 
Dr. Rupendra 
Gaikwad 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

3 
 Dr. Pranav 
Kayande 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

4 
Dr. Jitendra 
Bhandari 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

5 
Dr. Mangalgouri 
Patil 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

6 
Prof. Praful 
Sarangdhar 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

7 Dr. Vinod Mohite 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

8 Prof Aparna Shastri 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 
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9 
CS. Anushree 
Satpute 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

10 Prof. Chaitrali Kale 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

11 
Prof. Sachin 
Kshirsagar 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

12 
Prof. Pranjal 
Jadhav 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

13 
Prof. Vivekanand 
Gaikwad 

International Conference 
on Digital Transformation 

A strategic approach 
towards Sustainable 

Development 

Institute for Engineering 
Research and Publication 

1500 

14 Dr Pranav Kayande  

Workshop on 
Transformation through 

NAAC ACCREDITATION 
PROCESS for Higher 

Educational Institutions& 
Health Science 

Institutions. 

Institute for Academic 
Excellence, Hyderabad in 

collaboration with 
Collegiate Education & 
Technical Education 

Department, Telangana 
State. 

2950 

15 
Dr. Mangalgouri 
Patil 

Workshop on 
Transformation through 

NAAC ACCREDITATION 
PROCESS for Higher 

Educational Institutions& 
Health Science 

Institutions. 

Institute for Academic 
Excellence, Hyderabad in 

collaboration with 
Collegiate Education & 
Technical Education 

Department, Telangana 
State. 

2950 

16 
Prof. Praful 
Sarangdhar 

Integrated marketing 
communication 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1000 
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17 Prof. Chaitrali Kale 
Management of 

Commercial Banking 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1100 

18 
Prof. Pranjal 
Jadhav 

Managing change in 
organizations 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1100 

19 
Prof. Vivekanand 
Gaikwad 

Human Behaviour 
National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
600 

20 
Dr. Rupendra 
Gaikwad 

Patent drafting for 
beginners 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1000 

21 
CS. Anushree 
Satpute 

Financial statement 
analysis and reporting 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1100 

22 
CS. Anushree 
Satpute 

Financial management for 
managers 

National Programme On 
Technology Enhanced 

Learning (NPTEL) 
1100 

23 Dr Vinod Mohite 
Turkish Online Journal of 

Qualitative Inquiry 
(TOJQI) 

M/s Knowledge Weavers 3750 

24 
Prof. Praful 
Sarangdhar 

Turkish Online Journal of 
Qualitative Inquiry 

(TOJQI) 
M/s Knowledge Weavers 3750 

25 
Prof. Praful 
Sarangdhar 

8th National Conference 
on Innovation, Technology 

and Entrepreneurship 

G H Raisoni Institute of 
Business Management, 

Jalgaon 
3250 

26 
Dr Jitendra 
Bhandari 

10th National Conference 
on Fostering Human 

Resilience: Catalyst for 
Management, Science 

and Technology 

Anekant Institute of 
Management Studies 

(AIMS), Baramati 
2200 

27 
Prof. Pranjal 
Jadhav 

10th National Conference 
on Fostering Human 

Resilience: Catalyst for 
Management, Science 

and Technology 

Anekant Institute of 
Management Studies 

(AIMS), Baramati 
2200 
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28 
Prof. Aparna 
Shastri 

10th National Conference 
on Fostering Human 

Resilience: Catalyst for 
Management, Science 

and Technology 

Anekant Institute of 
Management Studies 

(AIMS), Baramati 
2200 

29 
CS Anushree 
Satpute 

10th National Conference 
on Fostering Human 

Resilience: Catalyst for 
Management, Science 

and Technology 

Anekant Institute of 
Management Studies 

(AIMS), Baramati 
3200 

 

 

Prepared By – Prof. Aparna Shastri, Assistant Professor  

Reviewed / Recommended By – Dr. Mangalgouri Patil, Associate Professor 

Approved By – Dr. Shubhangee Ramaswamy, I/C Director  

 











Online Payment Receipt 

International Conference on Digital Transformation A strategic 
approach towards Sustainable Development  

 (ICDTSD-2022)   

 

 

11th – 12th February 2022 | IMERT, Pune, Maharashtra.  
 
 
 

Invoice No                  : N041221828617110 

Paper ID : NIL 

Amount Paid : INR 19,500 

 

 
 

 

 

      Name : MMMS INST OF MGMT 

Email : - 

College/Institution : IMERT, Karve Nagar, Pune, Maharashtra 411052 

.                                         

 

  

 
 

Invoice/ Items 
       

 

 

 

Registration  
 

                                                                                                                      Sub Total                               INR 19500.00 

 

Net Amount                          INR 19500.00 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Unit Price Quantity Amount 

INR 1500 13         INR 19500.00 
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